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It was a time not unlike now. A time where darkness  and 
corruption reigned. The situation looked dire. Just ice was 
required. Then during the dark of night a Hero was born. As 
time passed the Hero wandered into the wilderness a lone. On 
his journey he came to know who he was and where he  was to go, 
and that he was in fact not alone, for his Father's  guiding 
spirit was always with him.

The Hero, now a man, found his way to a dusty town,  a town 
called Hopefound. Here the darkness had corrupted t he streets 
and blinded the hearts of women and men. Where ther e once was 
virtue and righteousness, now there was only perver sion and 
tyranny that covered the town in its thick dark vei l. The 
Light that first set life into motion and brought r eality into 
sight was nowhere being sought. But now as our Hero 's 
searching light lit up the dark streets it was made  known that 
there was a new sheriff in town. The Hero donned hi s star-
shaped badge and set forth to free the darkened sou ls who once 
knew the joy and truth of the Light. Everyone was i n need of 
his saving grace, the good, the bad and the ugly. T hey were 
being released from the bonds of their self-destruc tive ways, 
their selfish deeds and the lies of the Enemy. Yes even those 
poor souls were being recued who thought too highly  of 
themselves and those who had been left outside with  no hope, 
forsaken by the rest of them. They were getting the ir true 
identity back.

The next day came as the Hero approached the town c enter. As 
he stopped for a moment's rest he was beset by the Corrupt 
Major's hired gang of bandits, thugs and thiefs, en circled 
from every side. The sun now sat at highnoon. A sho wdown was 
about to take place, a showdown that would decide e veryone's 
fate. The bandits had taken hostage all those poor souls who 
were out there in the streets, holding up before th e Hero 
their past offences and evil deeds. The Major recko ned to the 
Righteous Judge, who had also appeared among them, that they 
were to be his, as their vile deeds where not much different 
from the very likes of his. The Judge considered hi s plea but 
said that it was high time that the records be set straight 
and that the Mayor's own time would also soon come.  The Hero 
called out for a ransom to be given, to pay the deb t for the 
peoples' due retribution. The Judge then reckoned t hat only 
good could right this evil for Justice required tha t the 
balance between right and wrong be equal. It was sa id, the 
Hero's life in exchange for those who were held cap tive so 
that his righteousness might clear their name.

The Hero took the call and laid down his life for a ll, for he 
knew who they were and were they were to go, yes ev en those 
who had forsaken him. As the day's end slowly drew near and 
the rescued ran joyous and free, those who were the re were 
sure they could see the silhouette of the Hero in t he far 
distance, riding away into the sunset.
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"Walk in the Light, as He is in the Light." - 1 Joh n 1
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